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Compensation for Overpayment of a Subcontracted Item

Standard Special Provision, Revision of Section 109 – Partial Payments, subsection 109.11, requires the Project Engineer to compensate the Contractor if the Department makes an overpayment error that causes the Contractor to overpay a subcontractor and the Contractor is unable to recover the overpayment. The Contractor must meet all the specified conditions and return to CDOT any money they may recover at a later time. The Project Engineer should notify the Area Engineer if it is necessary to make a payment under this subsection. It is the Department’s intention to recover any payments made under this subsection from the appropriate subcontractor before they are permitted to work on another CDOT project.

Because of the specification requirement to reimburse the Prime for unrecovered overpayments to subcontractors, it is imperative that Project Engineers and Resident Engineers verify the accuracy of interim payments to Contractors.  Justifying interim payments based solely on information submitted by the Contractor, (i.e. load counts), is unacceptable.  The Project Engineer must independently verify that work has been completed as per the specifications and the Resident Engineer is responsible to ensure that quantities are reasonable before authorizing the pay estimate.

Obviously, it is important to ensure accurate interim payments, not only on subcontract6ed items but all items.

Please take some time to review your projects to minimize CDOT’s risk in regard to overpayments.
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